
Dear Board of Supervisors: i have submitted a public comment letter in SUPPORT of Dr. 

William Schieve's appeal, B_2017-0043 but perhaps some of my wording and subsequent 

pressing of the "oppose" vote/icon could be confusing. I didn't mean to press that button; it 

should read "support". To clarify: I ask that the Board of Supervisors support Dr. Schieve and 

attorney Colin Morrow's appeal to the Boundary Line Adjustment ruling of April 8. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Carla Sarvis 

 


